
Russell’s Guidelines for Buildings 

(We are following all CDC guidelines) 

 

IN STUDIO RULES AND REGULATIONS: 

1. There will be no food in the dance studio for any classes or camps 

2. Parents and guardians will not be allowed inside the dance studio. Students should be 

dropped off out back no more than 5 minutes prior to their scheduled class and picked up 

promptly at the end time. The instructor will meet them outside 5 minutes prior to their class to 

allow them inside the dance studio and direct them to their assigned room. You will not be 

allowed into the dance studio early as we are limiting cross traffic from classes.  If you are 

running late or an emergency and can’t pick up your child please email or call to confirm that. 

 3. ALL students must enter and exit the building wearing their mask. Once inside their dance 

room they may take their mask off for ease of breathing if they choose. If they are 

uncomfortable taking it off, they may leave it on but will need to take breaks every 15 minutes, 

so they do not become lightheaded or overheated.  

4. When entering the building all students will pick a sanitized white basket and place their 

belongings inside. Anything left at the dance studio will be thrown away at the end of each night. 

Nothing will be stored in the lobby areas.  Please don’t bring big bags or extra equipment bring 

just what you need for each class. 

5. Students may NOT linger in the lobby areas. Once their instructor allows them into the studio 

and they receive their basket they will go directly to their class. Immediately upon class ending 

they will need to exit the building.  

6. Students should maintain social distancing when possible. The floors will be marked with tape 

for spots.  

7. ALL students will need to wear shoes or socks covering their whole foot for classes. There 

will NOT be any bare feet.  

8. All studios will be sanitized between classes and thoroughly cleaned at the end of each night.  

9.  Each person entering the building must wash hands or hand sanitize as your enter and leave 

the studios. 

10. When the weather cooperates and it is appropriate for the class style, we will dance and 

twirl outside.   If you need sunglasses, sneakers, or sunscreen please make sure to come 

prepared. 

11. For the tiny tots - Please have your child use the bathroom before coming to class.  

 12. There will be no sticker charts done at the end of classes during the summer schedule 

13. The lobby’s are closed.  No one is allowed to sit in the lobby. 



14. No students or instructors will be allowed to enter the building if they have traveled 

internationally, have traveled to any of the 15 states that you must quarantine yourself 

and family for 14 days, have any illness symptoms or have been around someone who 

has been compromised.   If you have traveled out of state, please take these precautions 

also. 

15.  If you or anyone in your household is sick or any symptoms, please stay home from 

class and you can make up the time in another class at a later time.  

16. We deem the right to cancel any classes and camps if we feel there is a danger of COVID.   

Please stay tuned for follow up emails and posts on a daily basis.  

17.  Due to practicing in the parking lots, please make sure to park in front of the studio in 

Coatesville and park in Harrys back lot at the Sadsburyville Location.  In Sadsburyville, drop off 

your student at the front door.   Make sure to pull up so all students can get dropped off out 

front. Wait until the teacher comes to the door and then you are free to leave or park in Harrys 

back parking lot.  For pick up- same procedure as above.   

18.  Please be patient as these procedures are important for the health and safety of students, 

staff and families.   We want to keep everyone safe  

19.  Because of the CDC regulations on how many people in a building, please make sure to 

sign up and register ahead of time for all classes this summer.  Sign-ups can be done via email 

phone call and soon to be online.   

 

During these difficult times, we are deeply appreciative of the strength and 
kindness we've witnessed from our student, families and staff.  

 
Stay safe, stay healthy.  Together, we will get through this and emerge stronger 
than ever as a studio family.  We can’t wait for the future summer schedule and 

the new Fall Sept – May 2021! 
 

The Russell Staff 
 

 


